
Final Copy of Gratitude Letter 

Please bring your completed letter to class on Sunday.  You will need 2 copies of this letter.  One 

copy will be handed in to the teacher and the other copy you will hold on to and give as a gift.  

Please double check your work before coming to class with it.   

All letters must have the following: 

• 3 Reasons why you are grateful for the person 

• Each reason must have an example or memory attached to it.  

• The letter must be a minimum of 250 words 

• Double spaced, Times New Roman, 12 point font 

You will be reading your letters out loud to the class, so practice at home.  When you practice 

reading out loud, you will hear any mistakes you may have made, and you will have a chance to 

fix them.  

 

 


